From: Bob Yacobucci

To: altoona@iflysouthern.com; EAS (OST)
Subject: I"d like to show my support for Southern Airways in Altoona
Date: Monday, June 29, 2020 12:11:40 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Department of Transportation (DOT). Do not click on links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I've used Southern Airways in Altoona, pa for many years and many times, along with my
wife as well.

We have always been VERY VERY HAPPY with their service, on time, courteous, and
accommodating. When you have a "good thing" don't mess with it...please keep them in

Altoona.



